October 1, 2019
To whom it may concern,

| am interested in serving on the SEARHC Sitka Community Health Council in
the category of At-Large. I have been in Sitka for 31 years and have been
involved with the fire department as a volunteer and paid staff that whole
time. As a member of the department we have taken lots of patients to both
hospitals for medical care and I just want to see the merger of the hospitals
succeed in a great way.

So far, I have heard nothing but great things in the care that people have
received, and I would like to help make sure that continues.

If I may be of any assistance to this council, please feel free to sign me up.

CT%anks for your time.

S

Fire Chief



